
 

 
Open House 
November 30​th​ 2018 
Please join us for the 5th annual Robotics Open House. At this event, the 
robotics team will be showcasing previously built robots, giving tours of 
our shop, and answering any questions you have about the team. 
Robotics advisors, members of the WHRHS faculty/staff and The 
WHEAT Foundation will be in attendance. We will be speaking about our 
team, STEAM subjects, and related professional fields. The whole family 
is invited! The event will run from 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM in the South 
Cafeteria and Room 4 at WHRHS. Please enter the building through the 
main entrance. 

 

 


